
July 15, 2020

Dear Ramah Family, 

As you know, this current crisis has been incredibly challenging to our 
beloved Camp Ramah in Canada. Yet, through this unprecedented crisis 
we have come together as a community in unprecedented ways as well. 
It is clearer than ever before that the leadership of camp is essential to 
helping us maintain our strength as an organization and to manifest our 
vision in the practices and policies of camp.

It is in this spirit that we are looking to add qualified individuals to 
the various committees of Camp Ramah’s Board. Please note, this 
year, we are not accepting applications for positions on the Board of
Directors, only for committees of the Board.

For this coming year, we are looking for volunteers with a deep 
commitment to camp and energy to help camp weather this crisis and 
endure into the future. Specifically, we are looking for folks with 
experience in human resources, fundraising, governance, law, marketing,
finance/accounting and facilities/property management. Those that feel 
they can contribute to furthering Ramah’s long legacy are encouraged to 
apply here.

The various committees meet, as needed, between each Board meeting. 
The committees include: Budget & Finance, Development (fundraising),
Governance, Physical Plant, Scholarship, Nominating, Wellness and US 
Ambassador Task Force (promoting Ramah to prospective US families). 

Actively serving on a committee can be a great potential stepping stone 
to eventually serving on the Board. Please note that all committee and 
Board members are expected to make a meaningful annual donation to 
Ramah.

If you are interested, please apply by August 17, 2020. Applicants may 
not hear from the Nominating Committee until after this deadline when 
all applications have been received. In September/October 2020, the 
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Nominating Committee will propose a slate of nominees for the Board’s
approval.

Please note that space is limited and applying does not guarantee that 
you will be nominated to a committee.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Rabbi Jordan Bendat-
Appell, Camp Director, at 416-789-2193 ext. 2135 or 
jordan@campramah.com.

Please forward this to anyone you think might be interested. We look 
forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Matthew Fishman
Chair of the Nominating Committee
Camp Ramah in Canada
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